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Looking to the Future:
University of Winnipeg Open House 2006

WINNIPEG—Students who would like to discover more about UWinnipeg’s programs and
services should plan to attend The University of Winnipeg’s Annual Open House. They can meet
with professors and Enrolment Services staff, tour the campus, and attend information sessions
on registration, student housing, career exploration, and more!

Tuesday, February 14, 2006
9:30 a.m. -2:30 p.m. and 5:00 p.m.-8:00 p.m.

Those students who are planning to start university this Fall should consider applying by
UWinnipeg’s Early Admission and Scholarship deadline of March 1, 2006. Meeting the Early
Admission deadline has many benefits, including early notification of acceptance and first choice
of courses at registration time.

Students who meet the March 1 deadline with 80% or higher on their best five approved Senior 4
courses are guaranteed a scholarship, ranging from $800—$4,000.

For detailed information about the University of Winnipeg, visit www.uwinnipeg.ca
Awards inquiries should be directed to the University Awards office at 204.786.9459.

The University of Winnipeg, located in the heart of Canada, is a compact, diverse, multicultural
academic community committed to access and excellence. Home to more than 9,200 full- and
part-time students, UWinnipeg has been ranked by our graduates in the Top Ten of all Canadian
universities when asked about their "Entire Educational Experience” (Maclean's Graduate
Survey, November 2004). The Globe & Mail 2005 Report Card gives The University of Winnipeg
an overall A’ grade in the areas of teaching quality, class sizes, faculty-student interaction, and
the availability of faculty outside classroom hours.
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